
News Letter     

February 2021          
Floresti, Romania 
 

 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

     
 

     
   Nuti about to organize the surprise packages to Roma children and young people in Floresti before the Christmas holidays. 
 

Our cooperating partners Dana and Nuti inform from Romania: In the evening of December 18 the long-distance 

truck from the SB Foundation arrived, and we were a small group that helped to unload. Already the day after, on 

Saturday and all the way to Christmas we were making gift packages for those who God had placed before us, the 

poorest Roma people. There was a lot of logistics to resolve. We succeeded in making small surprise packages for 

the children with fruit and candy among other things. It was heartfelt to the depth of our souls. 
  

On January 11 we started the new workshop “Let us respect one another”. We feel it’s important that the children 

learn to respect and care. Dear friends of the SB Foundation, we wish from the bottom of our hearts that this year 

will be better, filled with love, without war and illnesses, without fear, with much hope and with many achieve-

ments! Greetings from Dana and Nuti. 

                
 

                                The children are eagerly waiting when Dana in her red jacket acts as a Santa Claus. 
 

From the SB Foundation we cite what Peter Benson already in November 2017 wrote in the Swedish 

newspaper Svenska Dagbladet about education: “In underdeveloped societies much talent is wasted be-

cause of the poor people remaining uneducated regardless of talent. To lift large population groups from – 

in the worst case – analphabetism, to – in the best case – a higher education, creates an enormous growth 

potential.” At the Foundation we are proud and happy, along with our Foundation friends in Sweden and 

our co-workers in Romania, to be able to lift a large group of Roma children and young people, out of 

poverty-entrapped analphabetism and thereby create a richer life for them and the country they live in. 
 

Grateful thanks from the SB Foundation and its board members, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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